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Fabric District Residence
33 Devon Street, L3 8HA
Construction has begun at the site of Fabric District Residence on Devon Street, 
Liverpool. The latest construction update from the developer outlines the arrival 
of steel on site to commence the steel frame installation. In the new year, the 
steel frame is expected to be complete by the end of February with envelope 
works, scaffold and joisting construction activities all commencing during 
January’s construction period. 

Works Progressed

•	 Erection of the steel frame has commenced.
•	 The first and second loads of steel have arrived on site.

Works Scheduled 

•	 Steel frame works to be completed end of February.
•	 Envelope works to commence early January.
•	 Scaffold edge protection will commence early January.
•	 Bespoke joisting system will arrive to form the floors to all levels.
•	 SFS system works will begin.

If you need any further information in the meantime, please call us at the 
following offices:

Liverpool +44 (0)151 808 1250
London +44 (0)207 100 4141




